
 

   ​Tigers’ Bulletin 

Brookside School News  March 2020 

Dedicated to learning, guided by caring. 

It is hard to believe that March is already here. It won’t be long before the warm weather arrives and 
the end of year excitement begins! Here are a few reminders for this month: 
 
School Attendance 
As we near the end of our third term and begin our fourth term, I just wanted to remind everyone about the 
importance of good attendance at school. If your child is not sick or contagious, please make an effort to 
help him or her be at school. We want to finish the year strong and help students progress academically as 
much as possible. 
 
March 10th -- School Out At Noon 
School will be dismissed at noon on Tuesday, March 10th. Teachers will be attending professional 
development meetings throughout the district that afternoon. There will be no AM or PM kindergarten that 
day. Thank you! 
 
National School Breakfast Week 
We will be celebrating National School Breakfast Week the week of March 9th. The theme this year is: 
“School Breakfast: Out Of This World!” We wanted to take this opportunity to celebrate our lunch staff, as 
well. Thank you to Kimberly Rands, Suzi Whiting, Becky Treasure, and Kerry Fulmer! They are amazing in 
every way! 
 
SEP Conferences, March 19th 
SEP conferences will be held on Thursday, March 19th. ​Please watch for information from your student’s 
teacher with specific information about scheduling your conference.  
 
Teacher Appreciation Week 
Teacher appreciation week will be the last week of this month, March 30th through April 3rd. Thank you to 
all our teachers who work tirelessly each day to provide wonderful learning opportunities for our students. 
Brookside teachers are amazing and this is a great opportunity to thank them for all they do! 
 
 
March 20th -- Snow Day Make-up Day 
School will be in session on March 20th to make-up the snow day on February 3rd. School will begin at the 
regular time and be dismissed at 2:30. Please let us know if you have any questions.  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Message From the PTA 

Teacher Appreciation Week is March 30 - April 3. 
 Julie Tibbs, our chairperson, is looking for parents willing to be on the committee to help thank 

 our teachers this week. If you are willing to help, please contact 
 Rachel Cardenas at 801-830-9826 or ​brooksidepta.president@gmail.com​. 

 A sign-up genius to help decorate doors for teacher appreciation week will be sent out soon. 
 

 
 
Calendar of Events for March 
Monday-Friday, March 9………………...………………………………………...National School Breakfast 
Week 
Tuesday, March 10…..……...……..………….………...……..…Minimal Day, Students Dismiss at 12:00, Noon 
Tuesday, March 17……………………………………………………………………..…………………PTA 
Meeting 
Wednesday, March 18…………..…………………………………………………………...………….SCC Meeting 
Thursday, March 19………………………………………………………………..……………….SEP Conferences 
Monday-Friday, March 30th-April 3rd……………………………..…………...……...Teacher Appreciation 
Week 
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